LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR THE EXEMPTION FROM FURTHER PALAEONTOLOGICAL STUDIES 

For: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT 24 RIVIERE NEAR VAALWATER, LIMPOPO
Client: TEKPLAN, P.O.Box 55714, Polokwane 0700
Date: 3 February 2013
Methodology:

The geology of 24 Riviere near Vaalwater, Limpopo Province where development is proposed to take place, has been studied for a scoping report.

Findings:

The geology of the area is dominated by arenacous rocks of the Waterberg Group which is Mogolian in age (approximately 2 070 to 1 080 Mya).  Due to the improbability of fossils occurring in the study area it is recommended that the project should be exempted from further palaeontological studies.  
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